
 

 

 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 

June 22, 2021 

The following institution has elected to voluntarily withdraw from DEAC accreditation effective 
December 31, 2021. This report is provided in accordance with DEAC Procedure for Notification 
and Information Sharing (Section XV. H) Part II Processes and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation 
Handbook). 

The following institution notified DEAC on June 17, 2021 that it will voluntarily withdraw from 
DEAC accreditation, effective December 31, 2021. 

Hawthorn University     Founded 2002 
475 Hungry Gulch Road, Suite C  
Whitethorn, CA 95589 
Dorothy M. Germano, Ph.D.  
President and Chief Academic Officer 

 
 

 


